Britton Deerfield Schools

Home of the Patriots

Charles Pelham, Superintendent

Britton Elementary and High School 201 College Ave. Britton, MI 49229 (517) 451-4581 Fax (517) 451-8595 Deerfield Elementary and Middle School 252 Deerfield Road Deerfield, MI 49238 (517) 447-3015 Fax (517) 447-3216

September 2, 2014

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This letter serves as annual notification of the Britton Deerfield Schools Integrated Pest Control Plan.

Britton Deerfield Schools declares that from time to time pesticides and insecticides will be applied. In the event of an incident which requires pesticide application, a State certified contractor will be utilized. If an incident occurs, notices will be posted in all offices and placed on the district calendar and website. Applications shall not be done during the time students are present, except in the cases of an emergency.

If you have any questions please contact the Central Office at 517-451-4581

Sincerely,

Charles W. Pelham Superintendent

Britton Deerfield Schools

Charles Rechin